## **Community Relations Committee**

CRC

**Meeting Notes** 

May 20, 2014

The May meeting of the CRC committee was held May 20<sup>th</sup> in the annex. Those present were Janet, Pat, Jan, Ron, Tony, Gwen, Bob and Billie.

## **UNFINISHED BUSINESS**

The Hurricane Seminar will be held June 21<sup>st</sup> from 2-4 p.m. in the clubhouse ballroom. Home Depot will be a vendor along with the Red Cross, and a speaker from the City of Pearland. There will also be door prizes. It was mentioned that we should purchase \$100 in gift cards from Home Depot to be used as the door prizes.

Gwen reviewed several changes for our hurricane booklet, which will be given to each person attending. We will also be serving cookies, coffee, and water. We would like to make this the best program for Bellavita residents.

## **NEW BUSINESS**

Ron advised that the patio covers should be completed by the luau, June 7<sup>th</sup>.

The fence contract is signed and the work should begin the week of June 2<sup>nd</sup>. Hurricane Fence Company will be building all of the fences. Homeowners need to trim all hedges inside the back yard one food from the fence. This will enable the workers to have enough room to move around.

The Strategic Planning meeting will be held June 14<sup>th</sup> at the Remax building on Space Center Blvd.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be held on June 21<sup>st</sup> at 1 p.m., just prior to our hurricane program.

Respectfully submitted,

**Billie Velazquez**